
Erasmus+ 2023 

2022-2023 brought with it another successful Erasmus+ experience for 24 students of Moate 

Business College from across the various departments in the college. This year the students 

travelled to four European destinations – Torre-Pacheo near Murcia in mainland Spain, 

Timisoara in Romania, Vilnius in Lithuania and Palma de Mallorca. 

 Erasmus+ is a European Funded programme that allows students in Further Education to travel 

to and work in a European country in order to improve and develop individual’s personal, social 

and professional skills. This year students worked in a variety of work placement settings 

including Art Galleries and Workshops, Tourism Businesses, Medical Centres, Sports and 

Wellness Centres, Educational Institutions and Childcare Facilities. These work placements 

allowed the students to gain invaluable and relevant experience for their studies in Moate 

Business College and future careers. Another aspect of the experience was the opportunity to 

immerse themselves in another European culture. Students explored the areas where they lived, 

site-seeing many of the local tourist attractions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This was an unforgettable period of my life in which 

I will cherish and always look back on. From this I 

became a better person for myself and to others. 

Being faced with challenges from our work life 

balance was exciting and being able to overcome 

them fulfilling and motivating. My time abroad 

thanks to MBC & Erasmus+ will live long in my 

memory as a wonderful experience. 

This experience was overall a great 

experience to visit a new country and see 

how the health system works over there as 

it is quite different to here. I enjoyed my 

experience and have become so close with 

the girls I went with 

I am a Childcare student who got the 

opportunity to go on Erasmus to 

Murcia in 2023 and work in a Childcare 

Facility over there. I really enjoyed this 

work experience, I got along very well 

with the teachers and I was so sad to 

leave the children as I got attached to 

them.  I am very grateful to MBC for 

this opportunity, and I think that it is 

great for students looking to see what 

work can be like in a different country.  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


